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     PUBLIC MEETING 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Notice is hereby given in accordance with NH RSA 676:1, and the Town of Boscawen 
Conservation Commission will meet on Tuesday, December 20, 2022 at 6:30 PM, at the 
Boscawen Municipal Complex, in the fourth floor meeting room, 116 North Main Street 
Boscawen NH, 03303, to amend the current Rules of Procedures. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Per order of the Boscawen Conservation Commission,  
 
 
 
Kellee Jo Easler, Director 
 


